Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Osteopathic Medicine
The Board of Osteopathic Medicine hereby gives notice that a public workshop for the purposes of rule development on Rule 64B15-19.002, F.A.C., will be held on:
DATE AND TIME: August 12, 2006, 9:00 a.m.
PLACE: The Belleview Biltmore, 25 Belleview Blvd., Clearwater, Florida 33756
A notice of rule development was published in Vol. 32, No. 27, of the July 7, 2006, Florida Administrative Weekly.
The person to be contacted regarding the rule development workshop is: Pamela King, Executive Director, Board of Osteopathic Medicine/MQA, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C06, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3256.
Any person requiring a special accommodation at this hearing because of a disability or physical impairment should contact the Board’s Executive Director, at least five calendar days prior to the hearing. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Board office using the Florida Dual Party Relay System which can be reached at 1(800)955-8770 (Voice) and 1(800)955-8771 (TDD).
